
From:
To: Planning
Subject: Re: Cliff House Farm Cottages, Cliff Farm, 8 The Cliff, Iburndale, - NYM/2017/0837/FL
Date: 22 January 2018 14:37:47

We have our next meeting on the 5th Feb, may we ask for extension to respond?

Victoria

Sent from my BlackBerry 10 smartphone on the EE network.

mailto:planning@northyorkmoors.org.uk
e.hardie
Stamp




